
 
          

      

 
GOVERNING BODY 

 

Donna Weiler 

President 

National Representative 

 

Suzane Sadofsky 

Vice President 

Deputy National President 

 

Miriam Fisher 

Immediate  Past President 

 

Mary Wall 

Secretary 

 

Joan Cotton 

Treasurer 

 

Claudia LaBorde 

Editor 

 

Julia Hite 

Zone 1 Representative 

 

Betty Tucker 

Zone 2 Representative 

 

Carol Winget 

Zone 3 Representative 

 

Janice LeFevre 

Zone 4 Representative 

 

Barbara Harris 

Zone 5 Representative 

 

 President’s Information 

(Apr.16 - Dec. 19) 

214A 55
th

 Street 

Kenosha, WI  53140 

262-654-6819 

 

(Dec. 20- Apr. 15) 

P.O. Box 2564                           

102  Lookout Ridge Drive 

Dillon, CO 80435 

970-513-0673 

donnagweiler@gmail.com 

www.innerwheelusa.com 

    
                           March 1, 2013 

 

 

Dear Inner Wheel Friends, 

 

 February as Inner Wheel USA Foundation Month has brought together 

many clubs.  In keeping with the International Inner Wheel Presidential Theme 

“Be a Friend” we are promoting true friendship, encouraging personal service, 

and fostering international understanding.  The fun of socializing together takes 

on a deeper meaning when there is fund raising for the Foundation. Inner Wheel 

Clubs all over the world work towards creating HAPPIER FUTURES for chil-

dren with a wide variety of social projects. Our IWUSA Foundation  is our social 

project in the United States. The myoelectric limb project with Hanger does 

make a difference in the lives of children. 

The service work of Inner Wheel USA Clubs does not stop with our 

IWUSA Foundation.  Each of our clubs gives service in our communities to 

women, children and families bringing HAPPIER FUTURES for those strug-

gling in poverty.  

 There is also the commitment to help where there is need in other coun-

tries.  For International Service we can support a Rotary project or one that we 

find in a United Nations Report. The commitment to be that support can be at  

club or district level. 

In our directory there is a quote from Leo Buscaglia: 

          A SINGLE ROSE CAN BE MY GARDEN… 

               A SINGLE FRIEND, MY WORLD  

            When speaking of working together as friends in Inner Wheel, I am privi-

leged to have friends with values that want to help children and families in this 

world.  Our world is family, community, country and the whole world.  If we 

think of each person as a single rose then we do have a BOUQUET OF RED 

ROSES THAT WE CALL FRIENDS.   

 The continuation of the leaders of our districts and clubs is evident as we 

have nominated and elected our officers for the Inner Wheel year 2013-2014.  

We will celebrate the past three years of Inner Wheel at the Charleston IWUSA 

Conference, but we look forward to continuing service with new leadership.   

     

     In Inner Wheel Friendship, 

      Donna Weiler, IWUSA President 
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